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Is your child preoccupied or worried by 
the current event in Texas?  

Join us for an interactive workshop that 
will allow you to learn effective ways to 
discuss sensitive topics with your 
children and help them lower their stress 
and anxiety. 

We will share with you tips and 
strategies that you can apply right away 
at home.  

When 
 

Friday, May 27, 2022 
11am-12pm 

Wednesday, June 1, 2022 
11:30am-12:30pm 

 
Meeting Link: 

meet.google.com/tyr-sxcb-xci 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Dr. Fabian Boie and Dr. Alina Boie 
District Psychologists  

Behavior Support Team 

 


